
Department of
Agriculture and Food

The workshop is offered at no cost to participants and is being funded by the  
Sheep Industry Business Innovation project, made possible by the state 

government’s Royalties for Regions program.

Numbers are strictly limited so contact Steve Tunbridge at the Department of 
Agriculture and Food to reserve your spot today!

stephen.tunbridge@agric.wa.gov.au    +61 (0)8 9821 3221

The focus of this half-day workshop is to work with producers who are keen to 
expand production or develop a new dedicated feedlot.

Don’t miss our interactive feedlotting workshops featuring guest speaker and 
feedlotting expert Geoff Duddy.

Have you ever 
considered:

4 Where to start 
setting up a feedlot? 

4 What’s required and 
how to do it? 

4 Is it worth the money and 
is it right for your business? 

4 How to determine the cost 
benefit of feedlotting lambs?

Darkan sheep 
feedlotting workshop

Supporting your success agric.wa.gov.au

Monday 14 March, 8.45am-12.30pm
Darkan Sport and Community Centre

(lunch provided)
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